North Livingston Elementary

Carry Forward Money from 2017-2018

Dear Mr. Zimmerman and Board of Education Members:

We request approval to use the money remaining in the 2017-2018 budget, \$1,229.23, as carry forward money to purchase the following:

Mathseeds (Balance remaining after using Instructional Resource money.)-\$53.43

Shipping/Handling for science kits (The kits were purchased through a Calvert City Mini Grant.)-\$118.50

Remaining balance will be spent on art supplies, general supplies, projector screen, iPad Pro and/or bulletin board strips as approved by the 2018-2019 SBDM Council.

This request was approved at the June 21, 2018 School Based Decision Making Council meeting.

Sincerely,

Sheri Henson

Streni Lenson.